
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Francis’ School Newsletter 
10th September 2021 

2021 
 2020 

Value of the month – Perseverance 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Welcome back to everyone and a big ‘thank you’ from all the staff for your kind gifts received at the end 
of the Summer Term. They were very much appreciated. We hope everyone had a wonderful Summer 
holidays. The first week and a half have flown by. The children have been amazing with settling back into 
new routines; they are cheerful, positive and hardworking. Well done to them all – we are so proud of 
them. 
 
Welcome to our new Reception Classes! 
We wish our new Reception pupils and their Parents a very warm welcome to St Francis’. The children are 
a delight and are settling well into school life. If you have any queries, please do ask the class teachers, or 
email in to the office and we will reply as soon as we can. 
 

Parents Evenings 
This year these will be held before the half term. We shall let you know how these will work nearer the 
time, whether face to face of virtually.  
 
PTA 
We are fortunate to have a committed and active PTA. Please scroll down to read the letter on the PTA 
page below. If you are interested in joining them, please come along to the AGM on Wednesday 29th 
September to learn what they do to support the school. If you can’t make that date do email Lisa 
Donohue on stfrancisschoolassociation@googlemail.com for more details. 
 
Trainers: Children should keep a pair of trainers in school at all times and not take them home, this is so 
they are there ready for any opportunities we may have of using the field and no one has to miss out.  
 

Assemblies 
Assemblies were so special this week, we managed it in smaller groups (with Covid in mind) and it was the 
first time back together in the hall since March last year– it was just wonderful and made all the staff very 
emotional!  
Well done to our Certificate winners this week.  
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Wheeler & Staff 
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Calendar Dates 
September 29th  AGM Meeting  

October 1st  Inset Day School closed to pupils 

October 12th  Woldingham School Choir Festival-Details to follow 

October 19th & 20th  Parents Evening Details TBC  

October 25th  Half Term Break 

November 1St  School Re-opens  

November 24th  Year 6 Trip -Tower Of London 

December 2nd  Whole school Pantomime  

December 6th  Woldingham Carol Concert -Details to Follow 

 

Absence Procedures  
Please remember to use absence@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk to report that your child is ill or will be in late 
or leaving early for an appointment.  Please do not use office email. 
 

Notification should be made by 9.30am on the first day of absence. You need to notify the school on 
each continuing day of absence, even if you expect your child to be off school for a few days. Where 
possible, all other appointments should be made outside school hours. 
 
 
 
  
 

Class Emails 
The Teachers felt that the class emails will continue to be useful for sending you messages, reminders and 
homework – spellings etc. Please see the list of class emails below and ‘opt in’ to your child’s new class by sending 
a short ‘hello’ email giving your child’s name and surname. If you have more than one child, you need to sign up 
for each child. 
As teachers are now back to whole class teaching, the emails will only be used for quick messages from the 
teachers to you and they will only be monitored once a week. . Parents should still email via the office 
Office@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk for important, or urgent messages regarding the children (medical appointments, 
changes to pick up arrangements etc.) and via absence@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk for absences. Please remember 
that emails should be polite, courteous and respectful.  
EYFS & KS1 Email       KS2 Email 
Username: appleclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk         rowanclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk    
Username: cherryclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk     pineclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk   
Username: oakclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk                      cedarclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk   
Username: elmclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk                      hazelclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk   
Username: beechclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk     hornbeamclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk     
Username: larchclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk                    mapleclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk   

  willowclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk   
  lindenclass@stfrancis.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 
 
  
 

Request For Toy Donation Elm Class 
 Rrequest out to parents for ‘up to 10 piece’ puzzles and  
children's construction toys/bench, like plastic hammers/ saws etc.  
Thank you. 
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